
 

Tonight: Meet YE STUDENT HELENA ROSA ZUIL. 
PARTNERS’ NIGHT 

Fellowship: Phil Brown and Simon Brown 
 
Future Programs:  

 

20 Aug: DIDJI GROUP, Hamish Richardson 
Introduction: Jo Jones 
Vote of Thanks: Clare Nyholm 
Fellowship: George Chittick and Murry Conran 
 

27 Aug: THANK YOU TO THE GOLF CLUB,  
Golf Club representatives; Amelia McAlister  
           and Ebony Buckland. 
No guest speaker 
Fellowship: Clive Cross and Dick Crouch 
 

SEPTEMBER IS ROTARY’S BASIC EDUCATION AND 
LITERACY MONTH 
 

3 Sept; DG PETER FORD’S CLUB VISIT 
 and Inductions 
Fellowship: Gareth Davies and Dom Fondacaro 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Report on meeting of 6 August 2019 
 

Sergeant At Arms Ian Tibbles opened the meeting welcoming members and guest Rodney Tucker.  

International toast to Rotary Club of London celebrating 107 years of service to the community.  

Secretary Glenn Wran informed members that a Certificate was received from the ShelterBox stating 
that our Club has been recognised as an ‘Emerald Club Supporter’ of ShelterBox Australia, the award 
recognises accrued financial support of $10.000 to $14.999.  

PP Craig Saunders announced the bikes have been donated to Ulladulla High School (UHS) for the Bike 
Program and tools bikes have been set up at UHS. A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO THE TEAM AT 
SPORTSPOWER FOR ASSISTING WITH THIS REQUEST.  

‘Men of League’ Chairman Murry Conran spoke on the Kick off-relaunch of Men of League program 
on Friday night (2 August) it was very successful and please stay tuned for a major fundraiser coming up. 
THANK YOU TO MOLLYMOOK BEACH BOWLING CLUB AND JACK’S ON THE GREEN FOR 
ASSISTING WITH THE NIGHT.  

Guest Speaker Janey George from Milton Theatre committee, came with her husband George, and 
spoke on the history of the Milton Theatre, the most recent donation, the original movie projectors and the 
previous lessor of the theatre John Katsoulis.  
Janey spoke on how in the early 90s the community of Milton gathered to form a committee to manage 
the theatre with many acts and stage show being performed at the theatre over the years. Janey spoke on 
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 AUGUST IS ROTARY’S MEMBERSHIP AND NEW CLUB DEVELOPMENT MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
July  Rotary dues are DUE 

28 Aug Wed 

Shoalhaven Emergency 
Services Awards @ Bomaderry 
Bowling Club, RSVP 20/8  
$40 AG Phil 0407 625 855 
robynandphil@bigpond.com 

3 Sept Tues DG Club Visit 

19 Sept Thurs Rotary tables 
‘The Entertainers’ 

13, 14. 15, 19, 20, 21 
Sep  

The Entertainers 
at the Civic Centre 

18 Oct Fri Business Community Network, 
Luncheon, Beachside Golf Club 

30 Oct Wed 
Dream Cricket at Milton PS 
Students from MPS, UPS, 
Budawang, helpers from UHS 

6-7-8-9 
Mar 

2020 
 

District Conference 
At Dunn Lewis Centre 
‘Roaring 20s’ 

BIRTHDAYS:  
16 Aug; Dom Fondacaro. 

ANNIVERSARIES:   
None this week. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  
edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au by no later than 12 noon on Monday.  

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:robynandphil@bigpond.com
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


how in the early days of the theatre in 1929 the reels were being changed, there was live entertainment 
including woodchopping. Since the theatre has become an incorporated body, the committee tries to host 
performances two to three times a month.  
The best night is to have an event is Saturday night, where people came from out of town, and book 
accommodations and dine out. The committee of the theatre did a recent survey of theatre goers and it 
showed that people came mostly from the Shoalhaven though some have come from the ACT & Sydney. 
Janey spoke on how all money raised from the theatre is returned to the theatre as there is always 
equipment to update and maintenance to be done. It is not for profit and they negotiate fees with artists.  
The committee decides on the artist to perform at the theatre. Janey spoke on the stories of the resident 
ghost “Walter”. The theatre has been used by the community including fundraisers where the theatre will 
come to an arrangement with pricing on the use of the theatre. The committee are hoping to continue to 
keep the theatre going as it is.  
Some of the tickets for shows can be purchased at the Milton Leather shop which keeps seats for those not 
on the internet or prefer personal shopping. 

 
Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of report 
 

 
2019-08-04 L-R Lucy Conran, Murry Conran, Oscar Conran, Shelagh Atkinson, Helena Zuil (Youth Exchange Student- 

Netherlands), Emile Jansen, Ankie Hladio and Karri Conran. Picture supplied by Craig Saunders, thanks. 
 

Members, partners and any person over 18yo hosting a Youth Exchange student, 
regardless of how long they intend to host the student for, even just an even overnight stay, will need to 

have a WWCC and fill-in Form 3 and their names and forms submitted to District.  
Please ask Issa for this form. 

 
 
 

THREE members haven’t as yet provided their WWCC number. 
We all need to have a WWCC, we have a Youth Exchange Student amongst us. 

I will remind members by email when they need to renew theirs and how to renew online.  
 
 

 

Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 


